
Submitter: YESHI ABEBE 

On Behalf Of: SB 811 

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB811 

I am opposing this bill because it will affect how I am managing my business 

effectively.  This bill does not take into account the differing opinions between 

licensors in different counties.  We must have consistent messaging and training for 

the licensors in addition to clarifying the term "substantial compliance" that is used in 

this bill. 


